
From: Spears, Julie
To: "Robert Dicke"
Cc: O"Keefe, Jim; Charnitz, Mary; Stonestreet, Peggy
Subject: RE: DCDG- AHTF application
Date: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 1:12:44 PM

Thank you for the application, Rob. We look forward to potential collaboration on other future
projects.
 
Julie Spears
Grants Administrator, CDBG Office
Community Development Division, City of Madison
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd. Rm 225 / PO Box 2627
Madison, WI 53701-2627
jspears@cityofmadison.com
Ph 608.267.1983  Fax 608.261.9661
 
In compliance with State public records law, the City of Madison retains copies of all  email messages to and from this mailbox. 
Copies of email messages may be released in response to appropriate open record requests.

P   Please consider the environment before printing this email.   P
 

From: Robert Dicke [mailto:RDicke@dcha.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 1:01 PM
To: Spears, Julie
Subject: RE: DCDG- AHTF application
 
Julie-
At this time the Dane County Development Group is requesting that you withdraw our
application for Affordable Housing Trust Funds from further consideration.
Thank you for the opportunity,
 
Rob Dicke
Executive Director
Dane County Housing Authority
PH: 608.224.3636 Ex: 23
Fax: 608.224.3632
rdicke@dcha.net
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